
 
 
 
 
 
 

16th December 2020 
 

 

Dear Rev Katrina and Friends in the Community 

 

What a year this has been! At school, we have found creative ways to maintain a 

sense of ‘business as usual’, to ensure the children have the very best learning 

experiences and to keep our children safe.   

 

I feel extremely lucky to be the headteacher at Abbotts Ann School and to be part of 

this wonderful community.  No more so than when Rev Katrina told me about the 

Community’s desire to help some of our families by giving them special gifts.  This 

week I have had the joyful job of letting people know, that after this challenging 

time, the Community are thinking of them and sending them their love and some 

help. The response from our families was emotional and the thanks were heartfelt.  

They were truly touched by the kindness and generosity of the Community and I 

would like to pass on their warm words of appreciation. These things come about 

from thoughtfulness, hard work and kindness. Thank you. 

 

The children, staff and Governors of Abbotts Ann School wish you a joyful Christmas 

with your families and a healthy and happy 2021. 

 

Happy Christmas! 

 

Best wishes 

 

 
 
Claire Vignaux 
Headteacher 
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